
 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… We have 
BEEn busy at work for all 
of March starting with 
the Spelling BEE to Pi 
Day to the Science 
Project Days. Students 
worked on several 
individual and group 
projects in each of the 
Canadian Program 
subjects. I look forward 
to more productive days 
ahead.   
 

In English Language, we 
are finishing up 
“Hatchet” and will soon 
begin our final novel 
“Danny the Champion 
of the World”. Students 

are typing up their 
research reports and 
learning about the 
correct way to write a 
bibliography. We are 
continuing with the 
Keystone books and 
practicing grammar 
concepts.  
  

In Mathematics, we 
have completed our 
geometry unit with loads 
of practice about 3D 
shapes. Students 
completed class work, 
pop quizzes, and 
modeled shapes in 
order to learn about 
their specifications. 

In Social Studies, we 
are examining the roles 
of international 
organizations and how 
Canada contributed to 
the world stage, 
specifically in the WHO, 
World Health Org. 
 

In Science, we are 
finishing up the solar 
system unit by 
presenting individual 
and group projects as 
well as completing 
several lab reports.  

Happy March!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


